
From: lillian.li@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 5/4/2010 3:44:07 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Courtesy E-Mail Notification of Commissioner John A. Bohn Ruling in R.09-01-

019
As a courtesy, the Commission notifies you that the text of Commissioner 
John A. Bohn's Ruling was made available through the link provided below on 
May 4, 2010. A Notice of Availability has been served by mail to all 
persons on the service list.

Summary: Ruling Assigned Commissioner's Ruling providing Energy Division 
Report and soliciting comments on scenario runs. Comments are solicited on 
the merits of the various scenarios presented in the '2006-2008 Energy 
Division Scenarios Analysis Report' set forth as the appendix to the ruling. 
These comments shall be due by 5/18/2010..

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the 
contact Lillian Li at lil0cpuc.ca.gov, 415-703-2751.
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